
Colindale Foodbank appeal 2020   
Every year, Colindale Primary School families donate generously during our ‘Harvest time’ foodbank appeal and we would like 

to ask you to do the same again this year. The items below are desperately needed by the foodbank and it would be 

wonderful if we could help them out during this difficult time. 

 

   

 

    ALL types of toiletries are needed...for women and babies in particular.   

 

 

Please bring your donations into school before October 19th – bringing them a carrier bag will really help. 

Thank you! 


